
 

10th June, 2022 

On July 1st, we are holding a tea party in the school playground for the parents to celebrate 

the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  The children will all be making cakes and sandwiches for you 

to enjoy. 

 

We are also hoping that you will help to support one of our ex-pupils, Edmund Lam.  

Edmund has been selected to represent the UK in the World Scout Jamboree in Korea next 

year.  One of the tasks that he has to complete is to raise over £3,000 towards the costs 

and we have agreed to help.  We will be running a tombola, Edmund will be manning the 

bouncy castle and will we also have a ‘lollipop’ game, with proceeds going to Edmund’s 

fund. 

 

Do you have any bottles for the tombola?  It could be wine, squash, ketchup or perfume – 

anything that comes in a bottle.  It must be new and un-opened, please!  There will be a box 

in the school reception area where you can leave the bottles.  We would like to start 

collecting from Monday.   

 

Invitations to the tea-party will be sent out nearer the time, but book the date in your diary!  

It will be starting at 2.30. 

 

Many thanks for your help and support 

 

 

Gail O’Flaherty 

St Edmund’s Catholic Primary 

School 

 


